
Have pledged to support and promote the Carlow/Kilkenny Not Around Us Campaign

The Not Around Us Campaign is an ask from young people to consider your activity 
in outdoor spaces, used by children and young people, so that our young people can 
experience smoke and vape free spaces and environments. The aim of the campaign is 
to de-normalise smoking and vaping around children and young people. “Not Around Us” 
is another step towards a Tobacco & Vape Free Carlow and Kilkenny

What does Carlow and Kilkenny’s ‘’Not Around Us’’ Campaign Achieve?

• Help to protect children and young people from second-hand smoke exposure
• Contribute to the de-normalisation of smoking and vaping for children and  
 young people
• Raise awareness and support amongst all stakeholders in Carlow and Kilkenny on  
 tobacco/vape free Ireland and everyone playing a part in supporting it
• Signpost to HSE Quit services – visit Quit.ie or call 1800 201 203

For Further information on the campaign, speak to one of the staff or volunteers at this 
premises or contact Healthy Carlow or Healthy Kilkenny

This Not Around Us Campaign in Carlow and Kilkenny is supported by:

Contact your local Healthy Ireland Coordinator via email to become 
a Not Around Us Supporter or to find out more
Carlow: community@carlowcoco.ie Kilkenny: Healthykilkenny@kilkennycoco.ie

Organisation

The Healthy Ireland Fund supported by the Department of Health


